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Second Interim Dividend 31 March 2015 

 

Prime People Plc is pleased to announce a second interim dividend of 4p per ordinary 

share to be paid to shareholders on the register on 27 March 2015. This is in line with 

the Company’s stated expectation that, subject to trading conditions, it will continue 

to return cash to shareholders via its annual dividends, and by other means when and 

if appropriate, when cash needed to complete Group’s current growth plans is 

considered to be more than adequate. 
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